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The financial system is at the centre of our market economy, allowing
businesses to scale, financing industry, and supporting investment. The
world of banking and finance continues to change in response to innovation,
changing global markets, and regulations. Alexander Holburn’s lawyers
provide swift and strategic advice to clients working to further this vital
industry.

Drawing on their deep knowledge of banking and finance, our lawyers act
for financial institutions, borrowers and private lenders in a broad range of
secured financing transactions, including syndicated loans, leveraged
buyout transactions, and asset-based lending. We provide knowledgeable
legal counsel to lenders including banks, trust companies, credit unions,
funds, and asset-based lenders. We also act for borrowers, trustees in
bankruptcy, receivers, and managers. Our lawyers regularly assist clients in
routine and complex debt financing and secured and unsecured lending
transactions. On every file, we take the time to understand the needs and
objectives of our clients.

Alexander Holburn takes a team-based approach to addressing financing
matters. This allows our lawyers to complement each other’s experience
and education. Our partners, associates, and paralegals work together to
ensure efficiency and a high-level of client service. We also engage
colleagues in adjacent areas of law to deliver comprehensive, seamless
advice backed by our in-depth knowledge of the financial needs of clients
operating in a wide range of industries and sectors.

We understand the challenges our clients face, including managing high
consumer debt levels, slowed growth, and low interest rates. In this
competitive climate, financial institutions, businesses, and individuals can
benefit from a strategic partnership with our Banking & Finance Team.
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